
 
 
 
 

 
STATEMENT 

 

Following the earthquake that occurred in Mexico on September 19, the 

ParlAmericas member parliamentarians wish to express to the people of 

Mexico, and to our follow legislators, our most sincere sentiments of 

support, solidarity, and humanity. 

 

We offer the victims and their families our respectful condolences, and 

extend a message of strength and resilience to the survivors and affected 

communities.  

 

We call on our governments to provide the necessary support to the 

Mexican authorities.  

 

Ottawa, Canada, September 20, 2017 

 

 

 


